
February 4, 2018, 12:27 p.m. 
Good morning all... 
 
If you received this email, it's because I've placed you on my Ward 5 email list. 
If you wish to be removed from this list, please reply to this email and let me know! 
 
From time to time, I will send an email blast, such as this one, with information that's 
pertinent to constituents in Ward 5. 
 
For example, Ward 5 residents will no longer receive notices through the mail about Ward 5 
meetings.  Instead, I'll send notice through this email list and post the information at my 
website: www.tisdaleforbiloxi.com. 
 
About 55 attended Thursday night's Ward 5 meeting at the Donal Snyder Recreation Center 
on Pass Road.  Chief Miller, BPD, after listening to residents voice concerns about last 
year's event, spoke about the Spring Break traffic plan and its "venting" feature to prevent 
traffic gridlock.  I also spoke about "Neighborhood Passes" during this event so residents 
along Highway 90 (Edgewater Park, Briarfield subdivision, Grande View apartments, Beau 
View condominiums, etc.) are able to get to their homes as they navigate Highway 90 
during the event.  (Mississippi Gulf Coast Spring Break is the second weekend in April, 13-
15.) 
 
Mardi Gras season is already underway... Click here for Mardi Gras information. 
 
I encourage you to check my website weekly; it's kept up to date for the purpose of keeping 
you informed! 
 
Paul 
 
Paul A. Tisdale 
Biloxi, Ward 5 
www.tisdaleforbiloxi.com 
ptisdale1@yahoo.com 
(228) 297-6800 (cell) 
 

http://tisdaleforbiloxi.com/
https://www.biloxi.ms.us/your-guide-to-mardi-gras-happenings-in-biloxi/

